
Grant Committee Minutes for the October 23, 2012 meeting 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m. with Darla Rippee, Linda Kellogg, Doris 

French, Wanda Freeman and Tom York present. 

 

A motion was made by Linda and seconded by Doris to approve the minutes of the Sept. 

meeting. 

 

Tom gave an update on the restroom.  He thinks it will be completed by the end of the 

month and is under budget at this time. 

 

We discussed the proposed township hall.  The Board approved using the current 

drawing.  We are looking at similar buildings for estimates on what the cost of upkeep 

and running the building would be.  Some sites to be researched are the Missionary 

Chruch, Mills, Midland and Homer Township Halls, funeral homes and MFCU.  These 

are buildings that may have a square footage similar to ours.  

 

Darla made charts for the fire department to use to judge traffic at the 9 Mile Road 

intersections.  We worked on the letter for the fire department equipment.  We will try 

Par Plan, Ieuter Insurqnce, Chemical bank, Chase Bank, Bank of America, Dow corning 

and Wolverine Bank. 

 

The next meeting is Nov. 27, 2012 

 

A motion was made by Tom and seconded by Linda to adjourn at 8 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Doris French 

Secretary 

 


